
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
Reception Phonics Session  

Thursday 6th October 2:30pm-3.00pm  
 

Monday 26th September2022 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to our Phonics session on Thursday 6th October from 2:30pm-

3pm. Although this is not compulsory, it is a chance for parents to gain a clearer 

understanding of how their child is taught phonics and reading at school, and how parents 

and carers can further support their child’s learning at home.  

The session will take place in the KS2 hall and will consist of a 30 minute presentation from 

Mr Bentley and Mr Millership followed by the opportunity for parents to ask any questions 

they may have. For this event, parents/carers will need to enter the school via the main 

entrance.  

Once the session has finished parents can make their way onto the playground and collect 

their child at normal time.  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr R Bentley 

 

Assistant Headteacher and Early Years Foundation Stage Leader 

 


